
June 14, 2021 

 

Alberta Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames, 

Re: Taurus Gold Corp. 

I, Ken MacDonald, P. Geo., refer to the final prospectus dated June 14, 2021 (the "Prospectus") of Taurus 
Gold Corp. (the "Company") relating to the offering of 8,000,000 units (the "Units") of the Company, with 
each Unit consisting of one common share (a "Common Shares") and one Common Share purchase 
warrant. 

I consent to being named in the Prospectus, and to the use in the Prospectus of my technical report entitled 
"Technical Summary Report: Charlotte Property" dated effective April 20, 2021 (the "Technical Report"), 
which was prepared for the Company. 

I confirm that I have read the Prospectus and all information therein and have no reason to believe that there 
are any misrepresentations in the information contained therein that are derived from the Technical Report 
which I have prepared, or that are within my knowledge as a result of the services I performed in connection 
with the preparation of the Technical Report.  

Yours truly, 

"Ken MacDonald" 

Ken MacDonald, P. Geo. 
 


